
 

This will be our last newsletter for three 
weeks and the church office will be closed 
until 10

th 
January.  This newsletter 

contains details of who is leading services 
and responsible for other activities.  Enjoy 
your Christmas and New Year, may you 
rest well, take time to enjoy those close to 
you, and enjoy this beautiful place we live. 
 
This is an uncertain time in regards to how 
the Covid pandemic may impact our region 
in 2022, so be wise and alert to any 
changes, while we also look out for those 
in need or who would value some 
company and friendship.  Enjoy relaxed 
hospitality and friendship building, while 
maintaining wise and good health 
practices. 

Blessings and see you in 2022. 

Church Office Hours:  
The office will be closed 
for two weeks from 
Christmas Day, 25

th
 

December.  It will reopen 
on Monday 10

th
 January 

2022, with Marilyn Patrick 
‘holding the fort’.  Dione 
will be back in the office on 
Monday 17

th
 January 2022. 

 

 
                                                                                 
 

Christmas Day 2021 

9.30am:  ‘Veiled In Flesh The Godhead See, 
Hail, The Incarnate Deity’  

Leading and Preaching:  Andrew Russell      

Duty Elder:  Andrew Russell 
___________________________________________________ 

 
 

  Church Office:  Dione Russell   Phone:  06 867-9604    Hours:  9am – 12noon 
    E-mail: office@mup.org.nz        Website:  www.mup.org.nz 

  Mangapapa Church, P.O. Box 2146 Gisborne 4040 

     Elders Team 

   Stewart Patrick: 021 047 0795    Rodney Judd: 06 863-2400    Al Clement: 027 855 5949 
_____________________________________________ 

Children – Art pages available during message time. 

 
 

Today 

Greeters G Norman, Al Clement 

Explorers Crèche Not available 

Kidzspace & Matrix Stay in service 

Ministry Team None 

Cups of Tea None 

Flowers Amanda Lewis 

AV & Sound D Russell / J Russell 

Counters N Coffey 

 Sunday 2
nd

 January Sunday 9
th

 January 

Service Leader Stewart Patrick Leigh McGurk 

Preacher Frank Darcy Andrew Randall 

Duty Elder Al Clement Stewart Patrick 

Greeters L McAra, Volunteer M Raitaukala, L McAra 

Explorers Crèche Parents Parents 

Kidzspace & Matrix School Hols School Hols 

Ministry Team A Clement E Oates 

Cups of Tea N Aston, M Freeman, M Smith L Hindle, P Oram, M Patrick 

Flowers G Sharp G Sharp 

AV & Sound M Patrick R Nelson, S Patrick 

Counters A Radcliffe A Radcliffe 

If you have cold, flu or COVID-19 symptoms, stay home and call your doctor or Healthline on 0800 

358 5453 for advice about getting tested.  By getting a test, you are helping keep your community safe. 

mailto:office@mup.org.nz
http://www.mup.org.nz/

